VI.

TWB Booster Meeting Minutes
March 24, 2019

Call to Order

The meeting was called to order by Odie Hume at 3:57p.m.

Approval of February minutes

A motion was made by Chad McKay to approve the February meeting minutes and seconded by
Tina Brown. The February meeting minutes were approved.

Financial Report

da.

Chad McKay gave a brief update of the financial status. The main account is ok to finish off the
school year with a balance of about $40,000.

The Concessions account has had a descent Spring due to soccer concessions. After a few
expenses are taken care of about $5,000 each will be given to Wylie East band and TWB.

The Flow thru account is positive for all groups we keep track of. That account is ok for the
remainder of the school year with a balance of about $45,000.

. A question was asked about having enough money for summer scholarships. The answer was

yes there is money for the summer scholarships.
A motion was made by Betty Patrick to accept the Financial report and seconded by Aurora
Dixon. The motion was passed.

Report from Junior High Bands

a.

b.

Cooper:

1. Cooper band is gearing up for Spring contests and looking forward to summer band camp.

2. UlLis March 26-27. Symphonic Band performs at 12:50p.m. on March 26 at Wylie East.
Wind Ensemble performs at 5:15p.m. on March 27 at Wylie East.

3. Wind Ensemble and Symphonic Bands are performing at the Eisemann Center on May 1 in
that contest.

4. The 8™ graders are excited about TWB next year and have enjoyed the movement
workshops and are working hard for theirTWB auditions coming up in April.

5. Thank you to TWB Boosters for their continued support of the Cooper band program.

McMillan: no report was available

Upcoming Events
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March 1: Movement workshop

March 7: Meyerson Symphony concerts

March 9: Winterguard competition

March 18-21: Drumline workshop for auditions
March 24: New York trip meeting 3:00 in auditorium
March 27-31: Spring trip to New York

April 2: Celebrate the Arts concerts at Wylie East

Band Gala planning meeting March 18, 7:00p.m. in band hall

a.
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Contact Kathy Hume bandgala@thatwylieband.net

Need more Freshmen and Sophomore parent involvement

Need to transition someone to leadership for next year

Band Gala date is May 11. Doors open at 6:00p.m. Ceremony starts at 6:30p.m.
Volunteer obpbortunities for evervone coming up: watchfor emails




f. The budget was impacted due to shortages so will be charging everyone, including students $10
per ticket to attend the Band Gala event. Forms will be coming.
g. Ticket orders will be due to Mrs. Bahn by Friday, April 26
Vil.  Scholarship applications available for Seniors
a. All applications and details are posted on Charms
Due Monday, April 5
Applications for both Music Majors and Non-Music Majors
Need volunteers for application screening — 1 still needed
Two scholarships will be awarded — 1 for Music majors and 1 for Non-music majors. $1,000 per
scholarship
VIll. WMlin Fall
a. Jenn Smith will be project leader
b. Volunteers will be needed for multiple areas
¢. Watch for the emails
IX. Leadership positions needed for next year
a. If interested in being on nominating committee, email president@thatwylieband.net
b. Special need for Treasurer positions
c. Special need for concessions coordinator
X. Questions
a. Flower fundraiser:
Q. Since the delivery date, April 19 is on a holiday weekend (Easter) and people might be gone,
what should be done about the flower orders? ,
A. Make arrangements with someone you know to pick up the orders for you.
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A motion to adjourn the meeting was made by Julie Russell at 4:17p.m.

Meeting minutes submitted by Susan Kaehlert

Meeting minutes approved by Odie Hume




